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PUBLIC NOTICE 
Shaw Street through to the Punchbowl Road 

STABILISING WORKS 
26 May 2021 – 27 May 2021 

 

Please be advised that stabilising works will be taking place along Shaw Street, from the 
Mathews Street intersection to the Punchbowl Road intersection. This will affect the RV 
Friendly Camp Site at Julia Creek. These works commence from 26 May-27 May. Traffic 
control will be in place. 

 

 
Contact - Director of Engineering, Environmental & Regulatory Services, Cameron Scott: 
4746 7166 | ders@mckinlay.qld.gov.au 
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